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The one time fee is a very bad idea. I only charge an application fee once I actually 

run an applicant and I only charge double my cost ($30 - Cost me $15) for an 

application fee which no where nearly coves my time to run an application so If I am 

unable to charge them again in the next 6 months for potential multiple applications 

fees I will be paying out of my pocket for this person to apply. If this passes I will be 

forced to charge as much as I am legally allowed in order to protect myself. This will 

penalize every applicant because of the unqualified person that doesn't want to pay 

multiple fees.  


